
 

 
 
 
CIRCULAR REF.: 055/2020 
 
5 December 2020 
 
 
 

To: All Members 
 
 

Reopening of Clubhouse 
 
Please be informed that the JSAS 
Clubhouse & Cafeteria will be reopening 
on Monday, 7 December 2020. 
 
The Clubhouse at Bay Avenue will  remain 
closed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

5 December 2020 
 
 
 

Andrew Lim Chong Huat 
HONORARY SECRETARY 


